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 23rd February 2023 

 

Year 4 - Butser Ancient Farm 

Tuesday 7th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

As per the letter dated 7th December 2022, Year 4 will be visiting Butser Ancient Farm on Tuesday 7th March.  The trip 
will involve learning about what life was like as an Anglo-Saxon. It will include an archaeological excavation, wattling, 
chalk carving, pottery, stone age artefact handling and a tour around the Anglo-Saxon houses.   
 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9:00am and returning at 3:00pm. There will be a break for lunch and 

we request that all children bring a healthy packed lunch with them (no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).  If 

your child is eligible for Free School Meals, a school provided packed lunch is available for pre-ordering – a separate 

communication will be sent regarding this. 

 

As the day will be spent outdoors, please come dressed for the weather! We ask that children wear old, warm clothes 

and old shoes or wellies and bring a bag for muddy footwear and a change of shoes (if the weather is really bad). If, 

however, the weather is sunny, sunhats are necessary as there is little shade at the farm. 

 

Please complete the Google Form https://forms.gle/BVgYHmCRHEZtkwSs6 to give your consent for your child to 

attend by Tuesday 28th February 2023 at the latest.  Thank you to those who have already paid the £17.75 

contribution, if you have not yet done so, please pay via Scopay asap.  

 

We are looking forward to an exciting day. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 4 Team 
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